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27th February 2023 

 

Industrial Action – 28th February 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Firstly, may I thank you for your patience awaiting the below information. Due to the half term 

break I was not in a position to confirm any plans before today. 

 

Following on from the letter I sent out before half term, I am now in a position to inform you of 

our plans for tomorrow. Although NEU strikes will go ahead as planned we are in a position to staff 

all classes and therefore school will be fully open and lessons will go ahead as normal. 

 

May I again take this opportunity to remind you of further dates school may be affected due to 

industrial action; 

 

Wednesday 15th March 2023 

Thursday 16th March 2023 

 

I will write to you in due course regarding the impact on school for those dates closer to the time. 

Please be aware we will always try to ensure minimal disruption to our pupils and wider families but 

must ensure we have enough staff to cover all pupils safely. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr E Milner 

Headteacher 
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